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May 24, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
This letter is to inform the Balmoral School community about some upcoming school 
construction starting on Tuesday May 25th, 2021. This construction will be occurring as Balmoral 
School recently had unexpected water in the school. This water was caused by a burst pipe. 
Balmoral School and Interlake School Division have been taking the necessary steps to clean up 
the mess and alleviate any safety concerns due to water damage.  
 
The school has been inspected and contractors have been hired. We have engaged school, ISD 
and external personnel in the development of a work plan.  
 
Students and families may see workers and equipment at the school. We hope with warning 
about this, that folks are not alarmed. Also, please know that we are taking steps to eliminate 
the contact between workers and students. 
 
I would like to ensure the school community that we have the proper experts doing the required 
work and that we are acting as needed to reduce any risks. There will be weekly air quality 
testing and monitoring of all spaces to ensure safety. 
 
If you have questions, please let me know. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Mark Lawson 

 
School Principal 
Balmoral Elementary School 


